[bookmark: _GoBack]Piedmont Band Boosters Meeting
2/18/2019
Members present:  Kim, Lisa, Shelly, Jeff, Amy, Marsha, Colleen, Betsy, Carrie, and Sheri.

Budget-Cash on Hand $57,709.00

Budget proposal-for 2019-2020 see website for details
Mrs. Vitulli proposed payment for Smartmusic at a cost of $800.00.  Motion passed
Per prior agreement $3000.00 will be moved to saving account for acquisition of new uniforms.  This payment is for the 2018 year and we will address 2019 later in the year.
Board positions will be voted on at the next meeting.
If interested please contact Mr. Lukac or Mrs. Vitulli
Board positions include:
President
Vice-President
Secretary
Treasurer
Spring Spiritwear will be sold through Charms this time to allow for more items to be available vs. an order form.  Order will be placed for delivery before spring break.
Carrie proposed partnering with the Fairview Fire and Rescue Department on their annual BBQ in February of 2020.  More details to come after a meeting with the new Band Boosters board and Fairview leaders.
Directors and Board will explore options for new social meeting to keep parents and students informed with easier access.  


